October & November
Fun Lunch & Popcorn Ordering

We have now opened our online ordering for our October and November
Fun Lunch & Popcorn days.

Fun Lunch Dates:
October 17th --- November 21st

- Popcorn Dates:
October 22nd --- November 26th

If you have not already registered with our new processing system
MunchalLunch, please visit:

hitps://munchalunch.com/schools/brentwoodbay

If you have already submitted your Fun Lunch order, thank you! Please
make sure to login again to order your child’s/ren’s popcorn order now that
it is open in the system.

Feel free to connect with us via our PAC Facebook page or email
paclunch@brentwoodpac.ca if you have any questions.




